SALEM TOURISM BOARD
Minutes of the Regular Meeting
December 5, 2022
5:15 pm

Call to Order

The Salem Tourism Board met Monday, December 5, 2022 at Salem City Hall.  Chairman Jacob Hockett called the meeting to order at 5:17 pm.  Present were board members Joy Conner, Janelle Smith, Sherry Morton, Brooke Frederick and Secretary Suetta Oulrey
Presentation of Petitions/Public Comments
Special meeting to discuss the $1500.00 Grant Writing Services.
Joy Conner asks if the money has to be spent by certain deadlines. Brooke Frederick said it usually has to be within the year. Tabitha Meador asked if there is a mileage requirement. Joy Conner asked if Tourism had a project in mind. It has been suggested by Rex Barbee July 4th, Bicentennial is coming up. Tabitha Meador suggested the Eclipse 2024. Tabitha Meador also explained that it is $10,000 grant matching, so you have $20,000 in marketing you can use. Billboards outside of 30 miles can be used. You can do brochures, visitor guides up to 50 miles out. Joy Conner thinks that using part of the grant money for Eclipse 2024 is a good idea. Jacob Hockett agreed with Joy Conner. Janelle Smith also thinks it is a good project to focus on.
Janelle Smith made a motion to do the $1500.00 Grant Writing Services. Sherry Morton seconded the motion. AYES: Janelle Smith, Sherry Morton, Joy Conner, and Chairman Jacob Hockett. Brooke Frederick abstained.
NAYS: None. Motion carried.
Adjournment
As there was no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 5:35 p.m.
The next regular Tourism meeting is scheduled for Monday, December 12, 2022.
Suetta Oulrey
Recording Secretary                                                                       
